
Request for Donations of Children's Reading 

Materials 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am reaching out on behalf of 

[Organization/School Name], a nonprofit organization dedicated to promoting literacy among 

children in our community. 

We are currently seeking donations of reading materials for children aged [insert age range] to 

support our upcoming literacy programs. Your generous contribution would greatly enhance our 

ability to provide engaging and educational resources to children who need them most. 

If you are able to contribute, we would be grateful for any new or gently used books, magazines, 

or other reading materials suitable for our young readers. Every little bit helps, and your support 

will make a significant difference in fostering a love for reading among our children. 

Thank you for considering our request. If you have any questions or would like to discuss this 

further, please feel free to reach out to me at [Your Phone Number] or [Your Email Address]. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization/School Name] 

[Organization Address] 

[Organization Phone Number] 


